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Dear Candidate, 
 
Thank you for taking interest in the SENCO position at Allfarthing Primary School.  
 
The school is in an exciting position on its journey. I have been in position since 
January 2017, having worked previously in outstanding schools in Wandsworth and 
Richmond upon Thames. Since my arrival, I have provided stability within the staffing 
whilst sought to provide continuous improvement across the curriculum. I have 
widened our curriculum opportunities and established a behaviour management 
system and introduced ‘houses’ across the school.  We are looking for consistency in 
and out of the classroom and for both adults and children to show determination and 
resilience in all that we do. Our new deputy Headteacher started in September 2018, 
also from an outstanding school. This position is on the Senior Leadership Team 
(SLT).  
 
Please take the time to read through all the candidate information and visit our website-
the school newsletters and twitter feed will give you a valuable snapshot of the school.   
We are heavily involved in the South West London maths hubs and have outcomes in 
writing across the school is one of our school priorities this year.  
We have an enthusiastic teaching staff, keen to progress the school further and be led 
to new achievements. This is an exciting opportunity for the right candidate to join an 
innovative and dynamic team.  The school is 2FE (with a bulge in Y3) and is situated in 
a large Victorian building with three halls and a large outside space.  There are 
excellent transport links and free parking on site.  
 
I would be delighted to show you around the school; please contact, Debbie Tyson-
Gooden, School Business Manager to make an appointment on one of the available 
dates-Wednesday 24th April at 9.30am or Thursday 25th April at 2.30pm.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Tom Holmes 
Headteacher 

 


